
 
 Executive Headmaster: John DF Martin MA                    Deputy Headteacher:  Ms R Willmouth MSc 

Greenbank Campus: Winklebury Way, Basingstoke, Hampshire. RG23 8BN 
Rooksdown Campus: Park Prewett Road, Basingstoke, Hampshire. RG24 9XA 

Tel: (01256) 473777       Fax: (01256) 330332       email: admin@castlehillprimary.net      Website: 
www.castlehillprimary.net 

 
 

 

                        

 

October 2019 

 

Invitation to join ClassDojo 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

As mentioned in our information evening about High Performance Learning (HPL), we use 

ClassDojo to reward the children for their Values, Attitude and Attainment in class. The 

children are rewarded for showing confidence, resilience, creativity and more. We would 

like to invite you to join ClassDojo, so that you can share classroom moments, see how your 

child is being rewarded and to celebrate your child’s successes! 

You will be able to see posts which are uploaded for the whole class, posts uploaded to your 

child’s portfolio, as well as points your child has earned and what they are for.  

There is a messaging option on ClassDojo, however we ask that you do not use this, as it will 

not be monitored by any member of staff. If you would like to communicate with the class 

teacher then please use your child’s home school diary or speak to reception about making 

an appointment to see your child’s class teacher.   

To login to ClassDojo, follow these steps: 

1. Either go to the website: https://www.classdojo.com/ or download the ClassDojo App. 

2. Sign up as a parent 

3. Enter name, email & create password 

4. Tap ‘Add child (+)’ and use this code: 

 

PLEASE CONTACT YOUR CHILD’S CLASS TEACHER FOR YOUR CHILD’S CODE 

We hope you find this beneficial in supporting your child’s learning at home and we look 

forward to sharing your child’s hard work with you! 

Yours sincerely,  

 

The CHPS Team 
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